
 

 
 

The Illinois Department of Financial and Professional Regulation 
Division of Financial Institutions 

 
Cordially invites you to a 

 

Town Hall Meeting 
on  

Proposed Guidance for Title Insurance 
Agent Compensation 

 
Wednesday, January 3, 2018 

9:00AM to 11:00AM 
 

James R. Thompson - Center Auditorium, Lower Level 
100 West Randolph Street, Chicago, Illinois 

 
 

Proposed Guidance may be viewed by clicking here  
Deadline for comments is January 15, 2018  

Email comments to: susan.clardy-white@illinois.gov 
 

 
Security Information 

 
Identification: Please make sure that you have a valid, state issued photo ID with you. 

 
 

For Additional Information 
 

Susan Clardy White at 312-814-2004 or Susan.Clardy-White@illinois.gov 
 

https://www.idfpr.com/DFI/TitleInsur/pdf/Title%20Insurance%20Fee%20Splitting%20-%20Regulatory%20Guidance%20and%20Comment.pdf
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